BRITISH
MOTOR CYCLE

ACU Team Green Junior Cup/Senior 300 : RAGING

Control Tyre Update:

With the unavailability of the Bridgestone R11 Series control tyre the Club tested a
new additional Dunlop control tyre over our Cadwell Park round last weekend.

Feedback was favourable from those testing and performance matched that of the
Bridgestone R11.

So for our Brands GP and remaining rounds of 2021 the Dunlop Sportsmart TT for
dry fitment or KR189WA/KR389WA for wet fitment tyres will be permitted.

For 2022 season the Club will look to revert to only 1 manufacturer of control tyre,
the preferred choice for this will be the Dunlop, this will give riders with stock of
other manufactures tyres the chance to use them this season and not be left with
non-compliant tyres for 2022.

Please contact your preferred tyre suppliers to pre-book tyres for our Brands Hatch
GP round to avoid availability issues as demand will be high.




